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Dear Chico Merchant,

Please allow this letter to introduce _________________________ a member of Congregation Beth Israel.  We do understand that you are often asked to donate for various events and causes.

However, we would like you to consider a tax-deductible contribution (merchandise or gift certificate) to our upcoming annual Silent Auction on Saturday evening, December 6, 2014.  This auction is the main source of income for supporting the CBI Religious School.  The auction is open to the public and is advertised through Public Service Announcements.

In return for your tax-deductible contribution, we are pleased to:

      1. Provide you with a Tax-Deductible Charitable Contribution Certificate

      2.  Advertise your business during the auction

      3.  Acknowledge your contribution to our members and friends in    Congregation Beth Israel’s monthly newsletter 


CBI’s Board of Directors thanks you in advance for your contribution to further the religious education of children in the greater Chico area.

Congregation Beth Israel is a 501(c) 3 organization, Fed. Tax ID# 94-2852498

